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Organization for Security and Co-operation in Europe
Office in Yerevan

Yerevan, 26 March, 2007

The OSCE Office in Yerevan expresses its sincere condolences over the
sudden loss of Prime Minister Andranik Margaryan to the Government of the
Republic of Armenia and the Armenian people. On this sad day we recall that under
Prime Minister Margarian, relations between the Office and all strata of Armenian
society developed dynamically and have shown tangible achievements in promoting
the values of our Organization in your country.

On behalf of the OSCE Office in Yerevan, please convey our deepest
sympathy and condolences to the relatives of Mr. Andranik Margarian.
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